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Flourish Awards 

George D and Freddie - for showing excellent teamwork skills and resilience working together to solve 

problems in maths. 

Buba - for challenging himself at home practicing Roman numerals. 

Blake – for challenging yourself in writing. 

Wilf – for using his initiative to further his own learning. 

 

Pupil Progress Meetings (formerly Parent Consultations) 

 

10th October 3.30-6.30pm Pupil progress meetings 

12th October 3.30-5pm Pupil Progress meetings 

 

Pupil Progress meetings are taking place on the dates below. Bookings are now open. Please can you 

email the school office with the date & time you would like. 

 

Staff updates 

Mr Keane finishes his time with us today.  We have very much enjoyed the short period he has been 

able to support the school and wish him well in his next appointment. 

 

We can now share with you that Mrs Hibbert will be covering von Goetz class when Miss Coventry is 

away on maternity leave. To allow everyone to get to know each other and make the transition as 

smooth as possible, she will be spending days in school over the next few weeks, and also be at the 

pupil progress meetings that are coming up in a couple of weeks.  

 

FREE Uniform Giveaway 

We’ll be holding a Uniform Giveaway the week beginning 2nd October.  Look out for the opportunity 

to grab yourself some free spares – it might even be worth picking up things to grow into too. 

 

FOSS School bag2school charity collection  

Please bring bags of preloved / unwanted clothes and shoes to school before 9am on a Friday 13th 

October.  The collection point is outside the school gate by the dog rings / defib machine.  

The collection is weighed and school receives a sum of money. This is a really easy way to raise funds 

for school which doesn’t cost you a penny AND you benefit from a clear out at home! Please see :- 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect 
for details, but remember that they accept paired shoes, soft toys and bed linen in addition to clothes. 

They DON’T accept school uniform.  

 

KS2 afterschool clubs 

Both choir and sports club have got off to a great start.  There are still places available at both clubs. 

To book your child into either club and for more information on the cost please click here. 

 

October Wraparound  

Reminder bookings are now open click here  complete the form and return by 25th to secure the 

cheaper rate. 

 

 

 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect
https://forms.office.com/e/sSwtLtEMJw
https://www.sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk/sites/default/files/attachments/october_booking_form_-_copy.pdf


 

 

                         

 

 

 

 

Change to the Menu  

There will be a special menu on Thursday 5th October. ‘Fun of the Fair’ 

 

Hot Dogs & Chips 

Or 

Pizza & Chips 

Peas, Sweetcorn & Ketchup 

----------------- 

Jelly & Ice-Cream 

 

Forest School 

If any parents/carers would like to donate spring bulbs for our forest school area in the coming weeks 

this would be very appreciated. 

 

A Parent’s Guide To Keeping Kids Healthy This School Year 

We in the NY Public Health team would like to promote “A parent’s guide to keeping kids healthy this 

school year,” a post published on the blog of the UK Health Security Agency. It covers useful hints and 

tips and guidance around avoiding and dealing with infections that could affect a child’s schooling. 

  

Read the new post: https://ukhsa.blog.gov.uk/2023/09/08/a-parents-guide-to-keeping-kids-healthy-

this-school-year/ 

 

Out of school achievements 

If your child has any out of school achievements, we would love to hear about them.  Send pictures 

and information to admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk  

 

 

Jem borrowed one of the school litter pickers over the summer. He did quite 

a few litter picking walks and collected literally hundreds of pieces of 

rubbish form the local area. Well done Jem! 

 

 

 

 

Information for Parents  

 

Diary dates 

  

3rd October 5.30pm Parents and carers phonics information meeting 

4th October 5.30pm London Parents Meeting 

4th October 2.30pm Learning Together afternoon – phonics and spelling 

10th October 3.30-6.30pm Pupil progress meetings 

12th October 3.30-5pm Pupil Progress meetings 

13th October Foss Bag2school collection 

18th – 20th October Marrick Priory Residential 

20th October Walk to school 

24th October 1.30pm Harvest Festival  

https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1K9WU-34L2D7-1EIWIF-1/c.aspx
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1K9WU-34L2D7-1EIWIF-1/c.aspx
mailto:admin@sharow.n-yorks.sch.uk


 

 

                         

8th – 10th November London Residential 

16th November 6-7pm Parent Forum 

17th November Children in Need 

20th November Anti-bullying week odd socks day 

21st November 5.30pm 

22nd November 

Parents maths evening 

Learning together morning 

12th December KS1 Nativity 1.30pm & 5.30pm 

14th December Carols around the tree 

21st December Christmas Jumper day & Christmas Lunch 

21st December School Carol Service 

  

 

 

 

 


